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Chair Baumgardner and Members of the Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide
opponent written testimony on House Bill 2238.

I am Lisa Weeks, a lifelong Kansas resident and compassionate and inclusive human being. |
oppose this bill because | value the rights of ALL humans equally.

The proposed bill discriminates against a group of children, banning them from playing sports.

Do not be fooled by media stories or fearmongers. Instead, examine the science, seek the truth
and help us maintain our welcoming Kansas communities.

Vote NO on this bill so that Kansas will remain a welcoming state for all humankind.



